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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

U.S. Census Bureau
Washington DC 20233-0001

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

February 17, 2008 DC Economics and Statistics Administration

Recently, a census worker delivered a 2010 Census form to your address. This is part of our
effort to conduct the most accurate census possible.

It is important that you respond. If you have already provided your census information,
please accept our sincere thanks. There is no need to provide your answers again. If you
have not responded, please provide your information as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Steve H. Murdock
Director, U.S. Census Bureau

Dear Resident:

Thank you.

U S C E N S U S B U R E A U

If you need help completing your questionnaire, please call 1-866-872-6868 or, for help in
Spanish, call 1-800-928-2010. The TDD telephone number for assistance is 1-866-783-2010.
Census Bureau staff are available to help you everyday, between 8:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m., 
7 days a week.
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